
February 22, 2022 

Design and Computation Arts 

Concordia University 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 
It is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter in support of Helia Gol 

Mohammadi. I have known Helia since the fall of 2021 when she was 

enrolled in the Microprogram in Web Design and User Interface. Helia 

distinguished herself immediately as the student who was most filled with 

passion, enthusiasm, and excitement about the course material. My initial 

impression of her did not abate as the semester progressed. Helia earned 

an A- average for her work in this program, revising her projects and being 

critically open-minded about expanding the parameters of her thinking. She 

was always an active and engaged class participant, and her final portfolio 

project was extremely well researched, programmed and presented.  

 

If you should ever need any additional information, you can feel free to 

contact me at 514 502-3610 or by email at santo.romano@concordia.ca 

anytime. 

 

Sincerely, 
Santo Romano 
Lecturer 
Design and Computation Arts 
Concordia University 


